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Hello NSA members! We hope you're all

doing well and powering through this

last stretch of the 2020-2021 academic

year! In this issue, we'll review NSA's

April events and give you a preview of

May. We'll also provide you with some

updates and reminders to keep in mind

as we near the end of the semester. We

hope you enjoy it!

WELCOME TO APRIL!WHAT'S INSIDE
THIS ISSUE:

Recap of April

Preview of May

Important Information



RECAP OF APRIL

Crawford Lecture

This year, the School of Nursing and Health Professions' annual Crawford

Lecture focused on mental health and how we, as future health professionals,

can work towards real solutions to our nation's many problems that obstruct

effectively addressing mental health. Some of these problems include

equitable access, affordability, and a behavioral health workforce shortage.

The 2021 Crawford Lecture took place over Zoom on April 14th. It was led by

Dr. Ben F. Miller, the Chief Strategy Officer for Well Being Trust, and

moderated by June Madsen Clausen, the Senior Associate Dean for USF's

School of Nursing and Health Professions.



Heart-to-Heart April Event

April's Heart-to-Heart event took place on April 17th and it was a study session

focused on fundamental HESI practice questions in preparation for the HESI

exam in May! Big thanks to the amazing Quynh Le and Andrea Butler for

hosting these events and making sure our fellow NSA members are ready for

their pursuit of further learning!



Our awesome Philanthropy Chairs,

Katelin and Jasmin, are running a

"Philanthropy Dares" event on

Instagram to raise money for the

Child Mind Institute. The Child

Mind Institute is a nonprofit that

advocates for mental health care

for children and their families. Visit

their website, linked here, to learn

more!

This event will continue through

the rest of the semester and

participation is completely

voluntary. Participants will receive

1 point towards their NSA

membership. If you have already

fulfilled your points requirement

for the Spring 2021 semester, your

point from participation in the

philanthropy dares will go towards

your points for next semester!

To participate, sign up here,

screenshot the dare board

(pictured at right), come up with

some dares, and start posting!

Make sure people use this link to

donate. Refer to the email that

was sent out on April 22nd for

more details.

PREVIEW OF MAY

Philanthropy Dares



Community Service Hours:
Friendly reminder that NSA

members need to earn at least 5
points through participation in

NSA activities over the course of

the semester to maintain active

membership. Visit our

Membership page to learn

more. This your last month to

work towards that requirement,

as the deadline to submit points

is Friday, May 21st at 11:59 PM!
General Meetings: There is no

general meeting in May.

Membership Dues: Spring
semester dues are now $20 and

are due May 14th!

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Membership Requirements Contact Us!

Christine Chu: cchu26@dons.usfca.edu

Serena Hua:  sthua@dons.usfca.edu

Lucy Wang: lwang96@dons.usfca.edu

Ashley Tran:  aqtran2@dons.usfca.edu

Carly Feckley: cdfeckley@dons.usfca.edu

Catherine Nguyen:  
cnguyen42@dons.usfca.edu

Kristen Chan:  kchan22@dons.usfca.edu

Amanda Soto: amsoto4@dons.usfca.edu

Sunshine Batasin: sabatasin@dons.usfca.edu

Norman Feng:  nfeng4@dons.usfca.edu

Kalyssa Chan: ktchan2@dons.usfca.edu

Quynh Le: qxle@dons.usfca.edu

Katelin Sha: kssha@dons.usfca.edu

Jasmin Sanchez Hernandez:
jsanchezhernandez@dons.usfca.edu

Andrea Butler: ajbutler2@dons.usfca.edu

Seema Shaik: sfshaik@dons.usfca.edu

Lora Batchvarova:
labatchvarova@dons.usfca.edu

Additional Resources
Google Calendar: click here!

Instagram: click here!

Website: click here!

Good luck to all of our NSA
members on finals, and an
extra dose of good luck to
those who are taking HESI
exams! We believe in you!


